
From: 

Date: Fri, Oct 8, 2021 at 3:18 PM

Subject: Redistricting Maps

To: votersfirstact@crc.ca.gov <votersfirstact@crc.ca.gov>


Dear Commissioners,


I support the adoption of the attached maps for the reason that they 
represent support for communities of interest (especially rural 
agricultural populations) better than our current configuration. 


Thank you,


Mark Chandler

Lodi Winegrape Grower

Lodi City Council Mayor Pro Tempore
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